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Contribution by the Russian Federation
 ON THE ASSESSMENT OF THE POSSIBLE FINANCIAL IMPLICATIONS OF VARIOUS OPTIONS FOR OPTIMIZING THE STRUCTURE OF THE ITU REGIONAL PRESENCE BY PWC

	Summary: Secretariat is requested to present the assessment of the financial implications of the PwC proposals on the four delivery model options
Action required: Preparation of the document containing the financial implications assessment of the PwC proposals on the four delivery model options
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1.  Introduction
The third para of the ToR of the Ad Hoc Group of the CWG-FHR on the ITU Regional Presence Review requests the group:
“3. Analyze the possible financial implications of various options for optimizing the structure of the ITU regional presence.”. 
In order to allow the group to prepare its view related to the 4 options proposed by PwC it is necessary to receive from the Secretariat information regarding the financial implications of possible implementation of the proposed options, as well as to other documents for consideration of the Ad Hoc Group. These documents should be published in advance before the stipulated deadline for the submission of the contributions from members of the group.
2. Proposals
2.1	To request the Secretariat to publish on the group web-site a document containing a detailed analysis of the possible financial implications of 4 options proposed by PwC, as soon as possible before the forthcoming meeting of the Ad Hoc Group.
2.2	To request the Secretariat to publish their documents to follow deadline for Secretariat for publishing documents before the group meeting that would allow the Ad Hoc Group members to analyze them and prepare their contributions. Due to the tight deadlines for upcoming meetings, as an exception to the deadlines specified by Decision 556, it is proposed that the deadline for submission of documents be set at 14 days for the Secretariat and 7 days for group members.
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